
HORSEMAN’S GREEN GUILD and COMMUNITY NEWS DROP        

September to October 2022 

PLEASE check the A Frame and BOOK IN ADVANCE when requested. It helps us cater for YOU! 

 

Tuesdays join the LIFT, Chair and Light Exercise Class for a 45 minute session starting at 
1.30pm. No gym gear needed just comfy clothes. Cost is £2pp and includes a tea/coffee 
after the class. Contact Andrea on 830710 for information and to book your place 
 

 The newly formed Green Art Group is proving to be another well supported venture starting 
at2.45pm each Tuesday for 90 minutes. All are invited to meet at 2.15pm for tea/coffee. 
Please bring your own equipment - pencils, rubber, sharpener, ruler, brushes, and 
sketchbook. You never know what you can do until you give it a try! £5.00 pp per session. For 
information and to book contact Andrea on 830710 
 
Sat Sept. 3rd the Green Fingers Gardening Club will meet in the hall at 10.00am for Garden Crafting and the 
sale of produce. On Sat. Oct. 1st again meet in the Hall with autumn cuttings on the agenda. 
Contact Jackie on 07887988732 for information 

 
  Choir time with The Green Singers is every Thursday in September, from 6.30 to 8 .00pm. 
This is a super social evening as well as a good sing along!  October   sessions are back to the 
first three Thursday’s of the month. Just £5 per session – great for your health and wellbeing. 
New recruits always welcome – the three men are still waiting for more company!  For further 

Information contact Jackie on 07887988732 
 

Mon. Sept. 5th and Mon. Oct 3rd & 31st the Wrexham Mobile Library Service will visit the hall 
10.00am to 11.00am. New members welcome but contact the mobile library service prior to 
the visit. If you’d like to use the Library but are house bound, just contact the service. Phone 
01978 840328 or email ML@wrexham.gov.uk  Please note: The service will contact users to 

confirm or amend dates and times. 
 

The Green Book Club meet in the Hall after the Mobile Library visit.  Why not stay on after 
selecting your books, have a coffee and join the group? Please do check it out or chat with 
Julie on 830293. Your support could also help keep the MLS visiting HG as they kindly      
provide copies of the book under review. Small fee of £1 to cover hall hire. 

Thurs.  Sept. 15th and Oct. 20th. It’s Inspired to Make but please note the new time of 9.30 to 
11.30am. In September get the autumn feel by making a group of Toadstools out of polystyrene, 
felt and paper. In October make decorative small bowls out of string/wool. Remember the small 
fee of £5 to cover costs. Don’t forget you can just drop in for a chat and coffee, you don’t have to 
get hands on. Contact Andrea on 830710 for more information and to register. 

Weds. Sept. 21st and Weds. Oct 19th it’s Ladies Night! September’s fun is Ten Pin Bowling in 
Wrexham  followed by a curry.  October is our very own HG Bake-Off contest.  Doors open at 
7.00pm for 7.30 pm start. Small fee of £4.00pp for refreshments and a drink. Do put these dates in 
your diary. Contact Chris on 07585118763 to register your interest in either of these challenges. 

Sat. Sept. 24th Posh Coffee and homemade cake.  The Green Café opens its doors once again at 10.30  
until 12.00 noon. Why not pop along for a cup of delicious coffee or a special tea? Only £2.50, including 
cake and all the refills you want! Donations of cakes on the day gratefully received. Please book in    
advance.  Contact: Barbara 830324 to offer cakes/book a table. Monies for Hall fund. 

mailto:ML@wrexham.gov.uk


Lads Night, the next meeting is Thur. September 29th for the annual GO-Kart Challenge at Rednal, 

followed by a bite at the Queens Head. Who will be this year’s champion? Weds. Oct 5th meet in 
the hall at 6.30pm for an evening of lads’ games and chatter. Remember bring your 

own liquid refreshment and the small fee of £2. Contact Gareth through the Lads Night WhatsApp 
group or email gareth.edwards4@aol.co.uk for more information on the Go-Kart Challenge and to book. 

 
Tues. Sept. 27th Tomos Hughes from the N. Wales Ambulance Service has kindly agreed to visit for a 
refresher evening on the use of the defibrillator. A free one hour session starting at 6.30pm with 
tea/coffee and biscuits. Please do come along, you never know when you might need to 
use it 

Weds. Sept. 28th join Carole and Jim for a walking adventure. Meet at the Horse & Jockey, Grindley 
Brook at 10.30am. We will return there so if wanted, you can stay for a snack or drink. Bring water and 
come suitably dressed for crossing fields and rough terrain. Any dogs on leads please. Contact Carole on 

830557 to register interest. 

Thurs. Sept. 29th & Thurs Oct. 27th join Chatter and Craft from 9.30 to 11.30. A group for people who 
just love to meet and chat with friends.  Bring along a little craft project of your own to work on. Or    
purchase a Craft kit for £3/£4 each. Just £2 per session including a tea or coffee. Contact Andrea on 
830710 

 Fri. Sept. 30th BINGO’S CALLING.  Doors open at 7.00pm for a 7.30pm start. £10 for 10 games and 
includes tea/coffee and light refreshments. Monies raised for Hall Fund. Contact: Jackie on 
07887988732 

Sat. Oct 15th wander down to New Hall Farm for HG’s very first APPLE FEST. This will be a family event 
with stalls, apple based games and a raffle. (Monies for Hall fund). There will also be a Cider Press so 
bring along apples from the garden and have them turned into apple juice! (Don’t forget your bottles). 
Watch out for a flyer with more information.  Contact Andrea on 830710 for details or to offer apples. 

Fri. Oct.21st – enjoy a Musical Evening of Family Favourites sung by our very own Green Singers 
ably trained and accompanied by Dan. Entrance is £5.00 and includes a free drink, (refills for a   
donation) and light refreshments. Doors open at 6.45 pm for 7.00 – 9.00 pm. Monies raised to Hall 
fund. 

Fri. Oct. 28th – it’s Halloween time for the youngsters in our community. A Children’s Family   
Halloween Party with spooky games, lots of fun and refreshments. Fancy Dress competition. £5 
per child (includes food), £1 per adult. Check the flyer in early October for more information. 

 Thanks go to: all who lead our growing number and frequency of Activity Groups. Amazing for such a 
small area and good to see so many enjoying them! Pop up Pub was a great success – thanks Jackie – 
watch for more of these. Afternoon Tea at Yew Tree was a delightful afternoon and raised nearly 
£500 for charity – thanks Sue and Mark. Thanks to those who attended the AGM. HUGE thanks to David for being 
our Treasurer for the last 2 years. We wish him, Susan and the family well as they sail off into the sunset. 

 Other Bits and Bobs: I am delighted to report we have another Trustee and Treasurer, Jackie Edwards; the Hall 
Working Group will continue to look at how we try to future proof the hall; Volunteers please –you’re always 
wanted .Get involved, give Barbara or Andrea a call.  Want to hire the Hall for a PARTY? Check out the   website: 
horsemansgreencommunity.co.uk. and ... don’t forget our Facebook Page. 

 Want to attend something, but don’t have transport?  Ring any number shown.  
         Don’t be shy, give things a try. You might just enjoy yourself! 
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